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E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Getting it right

30" January 2017

Dear Parents
e-safety Day — Tuesday 7" February 2017
St Mary’s will be running an e-safety day on Tuesday 7" February for all the pupils as

part of Safer Internet Day. The children will be working in mixed year groups during
the day.

There will be an open to all parent’s session at 2.15 pm if you would like to come along
and there will also be an Assembly at 2.45 pm where the children will be showing what
they have learnt during the day.

You are welcome to come along to the parent’s session and/or the Assembly; we look
forward to seeing you.

Ecn-Schonls
Silver fward

Yours Sincerely
_— LS

Miss Simmonds
Year 1 Teacher
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